
PROUD TO BE ME Fashion Show 

Students Supporting People with Down Syndrome at The Ohio State University will be hosting our fifth 
annual “Proud to Be Me” Fashion Show at Polaris Fashion Place on ​Saturday, March 21st, 2020 ​starting at 
10:30 am ​. This event will be held as part of DSACO’s World Down Syndrome Day festivities. We are looking 
for wonderful individuals in the community with Down syndrome to be our models! 

If you are interested, please fill out the form that follows. Our selection process will become random after 
a certain number of applicants. Preference will be given to models who were not in the Fashion Show last 
year, but we will do our best to accommodate everyone. Please direct questions and send completed 
applications to Meredith Kromalic at ​kromalic.8@osu.edu​ by ​January 30th​. We will have a completed list 
back to everyone by February 2nd.  

*Please note that models may be asked to provide their own clothing. 

**All models and volunteers need to be able to attend a training on March 15 from 12-2pm at the Ohio 
Union or complete a supplemental online review.** 

 

Model Application Form 

 

Name: ______________________________________ Gender: ​                   ​ Age:_____ 

 

Shirt Size:  

 

Pant Size: _____________ 

 

Email Address: _______________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Phone Number:________________________________ 

 

Can you attend the rehearsal on March 15?  

 

Will you need an escort to walk the runway? (NOT a consideration in selecting models)  



 

Tell us a little bit about yourself! (Include a favorite song, activity, sport, vacation spot etc.) 

 

 

Please attach a photo of yourself for us to use in a slideshow the day of the event. (All applicants will be 
included in the slideshow.) 



 




